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Please Check Against SStatement Statement by Ms Gladice Pickering – Legal Attaché, during the Interactive Debates on the Universal Periodic Review of Honduras, 08 May 2015, 09h00 – 12h30
Thank you Mr. President,
Namibia welcomes the delegation of Honduras to the 22nd Session of the UPR and commends them on the presentation of their national report for this review. 
Namibia congratulates Honduras on the creation of a specific ministerial portfolio for human rights that is responsible for facilitating the Government’s dialogue with the international human rights community and for the adoption of the Public Policy and National Action Plan for Human Rights for the period 2013 – 2022. 
Namibia recommends the following:  
1. That Honduras takes measures to ensure full protection of children at all levels and in all spheres, including military operations and to ensure that the institutions tasked to implement such measures are adequately funded and resourced in order to carry out this function effectively. 
2. That Honduras takes concrete actions to implement the Public Policy and National Plan of Action on Human Rights and to ensure that all forms of discrimination against Afro-Honduran Peoples and other minority groups is eliminated. 
3. That Honduras takes measures to strengthen and guarantee the autonomy, independence and impartiality of the judiciary, including transparent and impartial procedures for appointment and dismissal of judicial officers. 

We wish Honduras all the best during their review. 
I thank you Mr. President   
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